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MINUTES OF THE 

MOUNT HOLYOKE COLLEGE

STUDENT-ATHLETE ADVISOTY COMMITTEE (SAAC)

Sunday, April 15, 2012 – Kendade 305 – 7 p.m.

Participants:

Jocelyn Portmann, Basketball

Allison Slysz, Basketball

Rose Donahue, Crew

Deanna Hart, Crew 

Cori Magnusson, Crew

Cara Murphy, Crew

Lucia Garcia, Cross Country

Liz MacLauchlan, Cross Country

Ella Pittman, Equestrian

Flynn Vickowski, Equestrian

Laura Von der Porten, Equestrian

Laura Murphy, Field Hockey

Lee Anglin, Golf

Madi Mendiola, Golf

Meghan Fuery, Lacrosse

Kirsten Kilburn, Lacrosse

Hannah Yee, Soccer

Samantha Rosado, Squash

Joselyn Auxer, Swimming and Diving
Vicky Gavin, Swimming and Diving

Sarah Anischik, Tennis

Nahrhee Han, Tennis

Naomi Miller, Track & Field

Kathryn Brummer, Volleyball

Kristina Weld, Volleyball

Stephany Yang, Volleyball

Danni Acosta, SGA Liaison

Lori Hendricks, Athletics Administration

The meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m. eastern time by the chair, Kathryn Brummer.  All members were present as noted above.  

1. Welcome and Announcements. 
· Ms. Brummer brought the SAAC to order and welcomed representatives.

2. Approval of the Sunday, April 1, 2012 minutes.
It was VOTED

“That the minutes of the Sunday, April 1, 2012 meeting be approved as distributed.”

3. Approval of SAAC Budget for the 2012-2013 Academic Year.
It was VOTED

“That the SAAC budget for the 2012-2013 Academic Year be approved.”

4. Update on SAAC Schedule for Fall 2012 and Spring 2013.
Representatives were asked to review the proposed SAAC meeting schedules for Fall 2012 and Spring 2013. The schedule will be approved at the next SAAC meeting.

5. Review of National Student-Athlete Day.
SAAC members were asked to give feedback on National Student-Athlete Day. A positive remark about the event was that the outside music during lunchtime at Blanchard was effective in gaining attention, but representatives felt that it was a bit uncoordinated. Also having the gathering happen on a weekday in the middle of the week rather than on a Friday was difficult and may have been a reason why the student turnout was lower than last year. Perhaps better organization could be taken care of in advance by having the Marketing & Promotions subcommittee have a designated National Student-Athlete Day planning committee. Representatives were asked to poll their teams about the event as well.

6. Scholar Athlete Reception and Athletics Banquet.
The Athletics Banquet is on May 1 at 7 p.m. in Chapin Auditorium. In the New York Room at 5:45 p.m., there will be an event only for seniors who have had a cumulative GPA of 3.5 or greater. Volunteers to help set up will be decided at the next meeting.

7. Update on the Student Conduct Document.
Dr. Hendricks updated representatives about the Student Conduct Document. The Task Force got together to review the student conduct process. This document addresses the student conduct review processes, not the violations, in which the students are subjected to in case of a violation. Task Force Representatives will be at the next SAAC meeting to discuss the document further and to ask for feedback from the group.

8. Other Business.
Team registration for the Flag Football Tournament is still open, and representatives were asked to volunteer to help run the event.

9. Future Meetings.
· Sunday, April 29 from 7 – 8 p.m. (Kendade, 305)

10. Adjournment.  The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Brummer at 7:25 p.m.

#  #  #  #  #
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